Jeanann Dawson

From: Danatap01 Tapaoan <lynndana95@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 10:35 AM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: 115 long leaf dr lillington , contractor change

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Change contractor on permit. We have listed Cooper’s . We will no longer be using them . We will be now using:

Aplus construction

License # : 45570, 45571 ( was given both )
910-684-0479

5369 US-1 Vass NC 28394

910-684-0479
Aplusconstruction5369@yahoo.com




